
Church and John Street Revitalisation 
Project Update – July/August 2022 

As part of the ongoing revitalisation of its City 
Centre, the City of Salisbury is delivering the 
renewal of Church and John Streets, which 
continues to create a sense of place that 
reflects Salisbury’s heart and identity.  

John Street  

Major works are continuing along John Street, 
moving east from Gawler Street towards Ann 
Street.  Works include: 

• Construction of new concrete kerbing and 
planter beds 

• Installation of irrigation for planter beds 
and new trees 

• Levelling of service pits and surrounding 
pavement  

Up to 15 car parks along John Street are 
temporarily closed. Closures will last 
approximately two weeks in each section, as 
the works move east along John Street. Works 
are being staged to minimise these impacts 
where possible. Localised short-term closures 
will occur occasionally throughout the Project 
to allow for specific tasks.  

Conduit installation works are also being 
undertaken on John Street to facilitate the new 
Smart City and its lighting. Where possible, to 
minimise footpath closures, directional drilling 
is being utilised in addition to open trenching.  

Sexton Carpark 

Drainage and pavement works in the Sexton 
Carpark have now moved to the eastern end 
of the carpark. As these works continue, some 
sections of the carpark will remain closed. 
Various detours remain in place for vehicles 
and pedestrians.  

Church Street  

Drainage and pavement works are being 
undertaken along the northern end of Church 
Street, between James Street and John Street.  
Temporary Lighting will be installed over the 
coming weeks as an interim condition. 

Trenching and boring works to facilitate LED 
lighting are also being undertaken. 

  Timeline  

The above timeframes are indicative and 
subject to change.  

The project is expected to be completed in 
late 2022, weather permitting.  

Works are being undertaken from 7am to 
5pm, Monday to Friday.  Some weekend work 
may be required.  

Questions and feedback 

We continue to work with businesses, building 
owners and the community during 
construction to manage specific requirements. 
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To make an enquiry or to register to receive 
email updates as the project progresses, 
please contact us by: 

Emailing: stratdev@salisbury.sa.gov.au or 

Calling: 1300 539 552 

Updates will also be provided on the City of 
Salisbury webpage: 

www.salisbury.sa.gov.au/churchandjohnst 

Thank you for your patience during 
construction. 
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